
13. CONSULTATION RESPONSE TO HMICS SCRUTINY PANEL 2022-2025

The Council Executive considered a report (copies of which had been
circulated) by the Head of Housing, Customer and Building Services
advising of the HM Inspectorate for Constabulary in Scotland (HMICS)
Consultation. HMICS will use the information gathered from the online
survey to improve the service to the public as they develop their next 3-
year Scrutiny Plan for 2022-2025. The closing date of the consultation
survey is 21 January 2022.

It was recommended that Council Executive :-

1. Approves the proposed response to HM Inspectorate for
Constabulary in Scotland (HMICS) on their public consultation to
enhance their understanding of the key issues impacting on
policing across the country attached as Appendix 1 and;

2. Approves submission of the consultation response by 21 January
2022

Decision

To approve the terms of the report


